Sent: 28/09/2023 8:36:55 AM
Subject: Subject: Support for indoor cricket facility Lot 12 DP 249310

Good Morning
I'd just like to express my strong support for Lot 12 DP 249310.

Hailing from the Central Coast, and moving here last year, | have had the privilege of joining
the ranks of the many cricketers | have come to meet here on the Northern Beaches, who
have all welcomed me with open arms into the community and is probably one of the reasons
I’'m hoping to stay for a long time.

| am unsure if we have an indoor facility in the Northern Beaches, as my club has not had the
opportunity to use one since | joined. On a personal note, this will be a healthy addition to our
preparation for game day. Additionally, it will provide the community as a whole with another
option for all-weather sports. It will be greatly beneficial for the health and wellbeing of our
community.

This facility will create another excellent community hub for people to come together and
connect through sport, while adding to the Northern Beaches strong cricket record with all
local clubs all the way up to Shires and Grade able to benefit.

| strongly support this DA and hope that the many benefits it will bring to the community will
be enough to ensure its approval.

Kind Regards

Matthew Sunshine



